Our Ref: SMD

18th December 2014

Dear E&E Member

Environment and Ecology Forum Meeting 18:00 on 15th January 2015 Gloucester

Please find attached your papers for the next meeting. For the January meeting we are going to address one of the major environmental problems facing Gloucester City Flooding. Following on from the discussion at the December meeting we have invited Jo Martin Area Manager from the Environment Agency to give an experts view on the topic. We have also invited Robert Burns who has made some interesting proposals for flood mitigation through the creation of new Water Parks. It promises to be an interesting discussion.

Yours sincerely

pp Richard Trelfa

(Independent Chair of the City Council's Environment and Ecology Forum)

REGENERATION DIRECTORATE